HEADTEACHER Mr. W Allen



Fulwood Road Sheffield S10 3QA Telephone: (0114) 230 2461

E-mail: enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

headteacher@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Website: www.nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk

Thursday 2nd October 2025

Y6 Tag Rugby Event at Graves SGP - Tuesday 14th October 2025

Dear Parent/Carers,

Your child has been selected to represent our Y6 tag rugby team at an event held at Graves St George's Park (Leisure United, Bochum Parkway, S8 8JR). This event will take place on **Tuesday 14th October** with a start time of 10am. Mr. H Allen and another staff member from the school will be taking the team to this event.

In terms of travel, we have organised for a minibus to take us to and from the venue. The minibus will be picking us up from NGJS at 9am to ensure we arrive at the venue for the meet time of 9.30am.

The event is expected to finish at 12pm, so we will be arriving back at school for your child to have their lunch as normal in the school's dining hall. However, please provide your child with an extra snack and drink for the event in order to keep their energy levels high. For the event, your child will need to wear their NGJS PE T-shirt, shorts or tracksuit bottoms and suitable trainers. In the event of cold, wet weather, please ensure your child has suitable warm clothing to wear whilst we are not playing any matches.

To give permission for your child to take part please complete details on ParentPay.

I hope they enjoy their morning of tag rugby!

Best wishes,

Mr Hancock







